
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Due to the State of Emergency and for the protection of 

our team and taxpayers, the Treasurer’s Office is closed 

to the public until further notice.  

There will not be a delay in collection for the 2019 

property taxes. 

I know that times are difficult for many New Mexicans. 

I would like to thank everyone who is able to make 

their 2019 property tax payments. This will help many 

critical entities such as our municipalities, hospitals 

and schools. In addition, this helps services such as 

delivery and carry out meals for our seniors and pick 

up meals for students and families as well as funding 

for fire & E911, public safety, mental health, roads and 

the detention center. 

Warm regard, 

Laura M. Montoya, Sandoval County Treasurer 

 

 

METHODS TO PAY PROPERTY TAX 
 

*Drop box located at the North end of the 

administrative building 1500 Idalia Rd 

Building D Bernalillo, NM 87004 

*Pay by mail at: 

 P. O. Box 27139 Albuquerque, NM 87125 
 

 Drop box or mailed payments must be 

made by check or money order. Please 

include your coupon or account number. 

*By phone at 1-866-873-0944 (English & 

Spanish) 

 

*Online at: 

sandovalcountynm.gov/paytaxes 
 

 Payments made using Credit Cards/ Debit 

Cards or Checking Account Transfer 

utilizing the automated services will be 

assessed a convenience fee (online 

payments must be more than $10.00) 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

SANDOVAL COUNTY 
TREASURER’S OFFICE 

 

2nd-Half Property Tax 

Season for the 2019 Tax Year 

April 10th- May 11th 

 
 

THE SECOND HALF OF THE 2019 PROPERTY TAXES BECOME DELINQUENT 

ON MAY 12, 2020.  TAXES NOT PAID PRIOR TO THE DELINQUENT DATE 

ACCRUE INTEREST AT THE RATE OF ONE (1) PERCENT PER MONTH, AS WELL 

AS A PENALTY OF ONE (1) PERCENT PER MONTH UP TO FIVE (5) PERCENT. 


